GLOBE Trot 2020 - Details

Special Note: The event is 100% virtual this year!

Timeline:
· Help with Event Promotion - Now (see CEE’s email from 9/15/20 at 2:54pm)!
· We’re looking for 100% participation by the end of today.
· Introduction to Faculty/Staff - Wednesday, September 30, 2020
· Introduction to Students - Week of October 19th
· During Connections on ONE day that week (Update: Tuesday, October 20th)
· Ideas from planning team =  In art, they could make posters or signs, in PE talk about the importance of warm ups and alternatives to running for GT (running up and down stairs in your house, jumping jacks, etc.)	Comment by Cutia Blunt: Show promo video, share the date and schedule (warm-up, "run", celebration), encourage them to raise funds, share what funds are used for
· But know you have full creative control :)
· Promotion to Students by Classroom Teachers - Ongoing, beginning Mon., October 26th
· Idea from planning team = Changing the banner/header to your Google Classrooms to a GLOBE Trot-themed one
· But know you have full creative control :)
· Actual Event - Friday, November 6, 2020
· A 20-minute “warm-up” will occur in grade level groups sometime between 8:30a - 9:50a.
· A 20-minute post-run celebration will occur in grade level groups sometime between 10:30a - 11:50a.
· Those are the ONLY two times you’ll be expected to “participate” in GLOBE Trot.
· Optional: You “run” too in between the warm-up and post-run celebration.
· Each Connections teacher will help with either the “warm-up” or the post-run celebration.
 Additional Details
· Official website
· Friday, November 6th will be a non-synchronous instructional day
· Basically two “Wednesdays” that week
· Teachers will not be responsible for buff distribution.
· Donation forms for students will also be 100% online. They will be emailed to parents on Friday, October 23, 2020.
Why is GLOBE Trot SO important?
· This fundraiser goes directly into our general fund. We raise between $120,000 - $150,000 annually. Simply put, we cannot afford to not have the event this year. We ALL benefit from it. :)
